
We are happy to announce that we are finally able to celebrate First Holy 

Communion with our children and families that have been patiently waiting since 

May. We will have a small group of children at the 10:00 AM Mass in the Main 

Church on Sunday's during August.  

This will impact the number of available seats for parishioners in church.  

If the Sign-Up Genius is full, please call 781-871-1244 and leave your name, email 

and phone number. We will contact you if a seat becomes available.  

We thank you in advance for your understanding and ask you to please keep our 

young people and their families in your prayers as they receive our Lord in the 

Eucharist!  


